
50% Fares for Total Mobility Card Holders 

Total Mobility journeys will have an additional discount applied to the already subsidised 
fare from 1 April 2022 - 31 January 2023. This has been made available as part of the
Government’s 50% Public Transport Initiative. 

The discount will be applied to the portion of the trip that you would normally pay for. The 
regional subsidy cap is still in place, however. Here are some examples of how this might 
look for you: 

FROM 1 APRIL 2022 to 31 JANUARY 2023 OTAGO TOTAL MOBILITY

TOTAL FARE 
AMOUNT 

TOTAL MOBILITY 
SUBSIDY APPLIED  

FURTHER 50% 
DISCOUNT APPLIED 

CLIENT TO PAY 

$10 $5 $2.50 $2.50 

$20 $10 $5 $5 

$30 $15 $7.50 $7.50 

$40 $20 $10 $10 

$50 $25 $12.50 $12.50 

$60 $25 $12.50 $22.50 

$70 $25 $12.50 $32.50 

$80 $25 $12.50 $42.50 

$90 $25 $12.50 $52.50 

$100 $25 $12.50 $62.50 

Inside the vehicle 
• You will have your card swiped as usual
• The correct discount will be applied
• You will pay the driver the balance and for any cost above $50

Please continue to pre-book your journeys as there may be disruptions due to COVID. 
Continue to wear your mask for your journeys and follow any other COVID health and 
safety guidance from your driver.


